
 

Communication 

If you would like to contact your      child’s 
class teacher please email. 

 

penguins@chellastoninfants.org 

dolphins@chellastoninfants.org 

turtles@chellastoninfants.org 

PE Days  

Penguins: Tuesdays and Fridays  

Dolphins: W e d n e s d a y s  a n d  Fridays  

Turtles:  Wednesdays and Thursdays 

 

PE kits should remain in school all week.  

Please ensure earrings are removed for 

these days. 

Year 2 Dates For Your Diary 

w/b 30/9/24 Flu Vaccinations 

 

  

As your children are now becoming much more independent please remind them to bring 

their coats, reading books and water bottles everyday.   

We are looking forward to our year ahead and getting to 

know you all. 

Year 2 team 

Reading 

Children are expected to read at least 4 times per week.  Please sign your 

child’s reading diary after you have read with them.   

 

Topics For The Term 

In English, we are reading Goldilocks and the Three Bears by Lauren Child.  We will then ex-

plore alternative versions of this story.   We will be writing from the perspective of Goldilocks, 

making wanted posters and publishing our own stories.  We will then read  ‘Wolves’ by Emily 

Gravett where we learn about fact and fiction and do our own fact finding about wolves. 

In Maths, we are working on numbers to 100 . This unit focuses on children’s ability to read 

and understand numbers to 100. They will use their growing understanding of place value to 

help them sort, compare and order numbers.  We will then move on to addition and subtrac-

tion. 

Our new topic for this term is ‘Horrible Histories’ where we will name ‘horrible’ events in 

history, place them on a timeline  and begin to understand how they have changed society.  

The events we will be learning about are ‘The Great Fire of London and the plague’, ‘The 

Battle of Hastings’ and ‘The Gunpowder plot’, A big well done to the children who have al-

ready started their research over the summer!  Great work! 

Hello and welcome back.  We hope you have all had a lovely summer. 

We are very proud of how the children have settled into the new routines of 

year 2.  They have proved to be independent, mature and ready to learn...well 

done to all! 


